
                                                       
 
 
 

 

Rotterdam, 23-04-2021 
 
Dear Partners, 
 
First of all, we would like to thank you all for the support we have received from you. Especially 
during the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic.  
Since the take-over of M-Star Freight Services by Herfurth Logistics in 2017, we have been operating 
under the name of “M-Star Freight Services BV” and our projects have been conducted under the 
brand name of “M-Star Projects, powered by Herfurth Logistics”. 
In order to be unified under the Herfurth Group, as of 3rd of May 2021, the following will be changed: 
 
All general logistics services and operations will be conducted under the name of  
“Herfurth Logistics BV.” 
This only means, that our company name will change from M-Star Freight Services BV into  
Herfurth Logistics BV. No other changes will be done, as our CoC nr, bank account number and 
contact details will remain as is.   
  
Our project logistics will conduct further under the brand name of “M-Star Projects, powered by 
Herfurth Logistics.” Also here, no changes in the current company details. All details will remain as is. 
 
However, it’s possible that you will receive, during May, still M-Star Freight Services invoices. This 
unfortunately cannot be changed because of already pre-booked orders. Our excuses for any 
possible inconvenience caused.   
 
We do hope that we have informed you accordingly but in case you might have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact our Management-team: 
 
Mr Peter Terhorst  General Manager Export & Projects 
Mr. Chris Wijnen Manager Import/Export sales & operations 
Mr. Jan Euwema Business development Manager 
Mr. Andreas Veith General Manager 
 
With kind regards and stay healthy, 
 
Andreas Veith / General Manager 
Herfurth Logistics BV / M-Star Projects, powered by Herfurth Logistics  
       


